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I do not agree with Peoria Disposal Company placing toxic waste in my

neighborhood and over my water supply . It is not only a hazard to my family now but

will also be a hazard for generations to come . I fully support the closing of this landfill .

Sincerely,

Jeff, Cheryl, Mackenzie, aIB E C E I V E D
Jordanna Riebel

	

CLERK'S OFFICE

ADDRESS : 2705 North Rustic Ridge Drive
Peoria, Illinois 61604

FED 1 3 2007
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Pollution Control Board
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